
From: info@brocktonupdate.ca On Behalf Of Jason Kerley 

Sent: Sunday, November 18, 2018 1:33 PM 

Subject: Chepstow Sidewalks 

 

Hello 

 

Last year i sent an e-mail to council with my concerns regarding the state of the sidewalks in Chepstow 

especially not being cleared of snow in the winter. I have received a letter from council that they will be 

addressing the situation and i have also spoken with one of the Councillors about the sidewalks recently 

and he mentioned it was brought up at council and they are working on getting the issue rectified. I 

would like to express my thanks to council for investigating the sidewalk issues and possible resolutions, 

i still believe this is a safety concern and will keep note of the state of the sidewalks this winter.I will also 

keep in contact with council so together we can get the sidewalks plowed in the winter and possibly put 

aside some money to fix them permanently at a later date.  Thanks again  

 

------------------------------------- 

Origin: 

https://www.brockton.ca/Modules/contact/search.aspx?s=VIvpPY2QHs5QTAfa2G4WtweQuAleQuAl 

------------------------------------- 

 

This email was sent to you by Jason Kerley through https://www.brockton.ca. 


